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MIDVALE CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2025 FISCAL YEAR MUNICIPAL BUILDING AUTHORITY BUDGET 

 
The Midvale City Municipal Building Authority hereby gives notice that they will hold a 
public hearing to consider adoption of the Midvale City Municipal Building Authority 
Fiscal Year 2025 Budget beginning July 1, 2024 and ending June 30, 2025. The public 
hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, May 21, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers located at 7505 S. Holden Street, Midvale City, UT. The tentative budget is 
available on the City’s website for review www.midvalecity.org. 
 
Rori L. Andreason, MMC 
City Recorder 
 
A copy of this notice may be viewed or obtained from the following: 

• Utah Public Notice: https://www.utah.gov/pmn 
• Midvale City: Midvale.Utah.gov 
• Midvale City Hall, 7505 South Holden Street, Midvale, UT 84047 
• Midvale City Recorder – 801-567-7207 
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